
Waiting List Policy 
Lion’s Head Beach Campground 

(As of December 3, 2018) 
 

1. To be placed on the waiting list you must submit an application to the 
Municipal Office. 

 
2. When a name is added to the waiting list site preference is recorded. 

(back lot or waterfront) 
 
3. Once a site becomes available, the person with the highest ranking on the 

waiting list will be contacted. If that person declines the site the next 
person on the list will be contacted, and so on. 

 
4. If more than one person on the waiting list has the same ranking date and 

time, then the names shall be selected by random draw. 
 

5. It is the responsibility of the applicant to notify the municipality in writing, of 
any changes in address, telephone number etc. 

 
6. No new trailer will be permitted into the campground over 32’ in overall 

length. This length must include things like the tongue, spare tire and 
ladder. Note: Not all sites can accommodate a 32’ trailer and only smaller 
trailers are permitted on certain sites.  

 
 
 


